
The Prayer
Dear God, 

Thank you for the example of other 
Christians. 

From stories of their faith, may I grow in 
understanding.

From the stories of their kindhearted
deeds, may I learn to be good.

Amen.

School Lottery Winner!!!
Congratulations to Jamie Chrich who won
£20. If you’d like to be in with a chance to win,
whilst raising money for school, please go
to www.yourschoollottery.co.uk and search for
Holy Trinity Catholic School.
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School News

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Milan, Luna, Emily

Year 1 – Ruby, Hugo, Gleb

Year 2 – Aleksas, Mimi, Lucas

Year 3 – Ethan, Mathilda, Freddie

Year 4 – Orla, Dexter, Florence

Year 5 – Felicity, Adrian, Josh,

Year 6 – Oliver, Isaac, Maddie
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Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents,
We have had a number of requests asking if more
than one parent can be allowed to attend Sports
Day.

At the moment, it is illegal for gatherings of more
than 30 people and Sports Day does not come
under the Government’s definition of 'organised
sport’. Spectators must also observe social
distancing. I would just like to stress that these are
not school rules, but the Government's. Therefore,
we can only invite one parent per child to watch
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 Sports Day. We would
ask parents to arrange which adult will be attending.
You are very welcome to bring a picnic blanket or a
chair.

As you will have seen from the last newsletter, the
races will be one-hour slots. Younger siblings,
unfortunately, cannot come along as they are
counted within the 30 spectators.

We know that this is not ideal, but at least this way
one parent will be able to see their child’s first or
last Sports Day. Reception and KS1 children should
come in in their PE kits on that day. If we have
adverse weather conditions we will send out a
Parent Mail on Sunday 6th June and postpone until
10th June. However, the long term forecast is
looking favourable.

Wishing you all an enjoyable and relaxing half term.

Congratulations to 
Miss Hussain
Congratulations from all at 
Holy Trinity to Miss Hussain 
for being voted in as 
Mayor of Banbury. 
She previously held the post
from 2018-2019.

http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Dates for Spring Term

Monday 7th June Return to school

Monday 7th June

Well Being Week

KS1 & Reception Sports Day

Year 6 Yenworthy Residential

Tuesday 8th June Year 1 Trip to Hill End 

Wednesday 9th June First Confession – 11am in School

Friday 11th June Year 2 Trip to Hill End 

Monday 14th June KS2 Sports Day 

Tuesday 15th June Reception Trip to Hill End 

Thursday 17th June Year 3 Trip to Hill End 

Friday 18th June Year 1 Parent Consultations 

Monday 21st June Year 1 Parent Consultations

Tuesday 22nd June Whole School Transition Day

Wednesday 23rd June Parents’ Evening

Thursday 24th June Parents’ Evening

Saturday 26th June First Holy Communion 11am

Saturday 3rd July PTA – Teas at Chastleton House

Wednesday 7th July Potential Year 5 Everdon Residential

Thursday 8th and Friday 9th July Reception and KS1 Additional Transition Days

Monday 5th July Provisional Date for Year 6 End of Year Performance 

Friday 9th July Chipping Norton Transition Day

Friday 16th July School Closes for the Summer at 12.05pm

Wednesday 29th September Year 5 Everdon Residential – Current Year 4


